
 
 

Dear SCU Community, 

Congratulations to our students and thank you to our faculty for completing the Summer term 
under difficult conditions!   

First, please be sure to review the attached and updated Modified Instructional Delivery Plans 
for the fall term Limited Campus Opening.  The plans have been updated; the new plans further 
reduce the number of students and faculty on campus while preserving graduation 
timelines.  Your Dean or Program Director is available to provide additional information specific 
to your program.   I will confirm Limited Campus Opening plans again on September 1st.  While 
we do not anticipate that our plans will change, there remains the possibility that new 
directives from county or state officials may impact our plans.  

We all must do our part to protect ourselves and especially those at higher risk  in our 
community. The success of students returning for labs/clinics in the Fall is a shared 
responsibility.  By following the proper health, hygiene, safety, local and public health 
guidelines, we can protect the SCU community together.  We are asking all the members of our 
SCU community to make this commitment.  All students, staff and faculty play a role and must 
take these measures seriously.  All of us have been impacted, one way or another by COVID-19, 
and we know that you as our future leaders in integrative healthcare will lead the charge to 
prevent the virus from spreading.  Please wear a mask, practice social distancing, and wash your 
hands frequently. Let’s work together to curb the spread of COVID-19.  

Over the break, you do not need to utilize the Smartabase Health Questionnaire on a daily basis 
unless you are attending clinic; however, if you are off campus and develop symptoms listed on 
the questionnaire, test positive for COVID-19, or are exposed to COVID-19, use the app 
immediately to report your situation.  

Please exercise caution during the break. Be sure to practice the above prevention points. 
Anyone travelling internationally or to “hot spot” areas domestically, as well as anyone who 
finds themselves in a high risk situation (e.g. gathering with non-household members, bars, 
weddings, funerals) should quarantine two weeks before returning to campus.  If you have 
questions specifically related to the Coronavirus, you may go directly to the US Centers for 
Disease Control (CDC) webpage.  Feel free to contact Shelby Gugel, AVP of Student Services, 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdc.gov%2Fcoronavirus%2F2019-nCoV%2Findex.html&data=02%7C01%7CJimBrenner%40scuhs.edu%7C5fb35817f64446741afc08d8405d9635%7C0d86834d9ea147b580b1663a62db049a%7C0%7C0%7C637330118247866025&sdata=sjJcq2jfJxAGIQuiaXcEjQ7KjnekisOu5ETDi8YYwDg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdc.gov%2Fcoronavirus%2F2019-nCoV%2Findex.html&data=02%7C01%7CJimBrenner%40scuhs.edu%7C5fb35817f64446741afc08d8405d9635%7C0d86834d9ea147b580b1663a62db049a%7C0%7C0%7C637330118247866025&sdata=sjJcq2jfJxAGIQuiaXcEjQ7KjnekisOu5ETDi8YYwDg%3D&reserved=0


shelbygugel@schus.edu or Melissa Nagare, Vice President of SCU Health System, 
melissanagare@scuhs.edu for any Return to Campus related questions. 

Thank you and get some well-deserved rest! 

My best,  

  John 

John Scaringe, DC, EdD 
President / CEO 
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